
 
Blanford Mere Home School Association (HSA) Newsletter


Welcome to the Blanford Mere HSA! 


Dear Parents, Grandparents, and Guardians, We are excited to share the latest from 
the Blanford Mere Home School Association (HSA). 


Who We Are 


The HSA has only been operating for just over a year, and while we’re still learning as 
we go, we’re having lots of fun along the way! Our committee is made up of a small 
group of dedicated parents and grandparents who feel passionate about supporting the 
school and giving back. 


Why We Fundraise 


Our mission is to raise funds to provide the school with additional resources and 
equipment that will enhance the children's learning and overall experience. Whether it's 
new playground equipment, books, or classroom supplies, your support helps make 
these extras possible. 


But it's not just about resources – we also want to ensure that the children enjoy fun 
and exciting opportunities. From school events to special projects, we want every 
child’s school experience to be filled with joy, learning, and lasting memories. 


Funds so Far…


Thank you for supporting HSA events, which has allowed us to provide each class with 
essential books to enhance the children’s learning.  These books cover a wide range of 
subjects including science, geography and history.  For the younger children in Nursery 
and Reception, the funds have also been used to purchase highly valuable story 
sacks, which are used to strengthen their early literacy skills.




What’s Next? 


We have some fantastic events and ideas in the pipeline; our next event is a Pre-
Loved and Nearly New Children’s Market which will take place at the school on  
Saturday 9th November.  A notice has already been sent out with details, but if you 
would like any more information, please get in touch via email or make contact with the 
School.  If you would like a stall, please complete a Booking Form - this can be 
accessed via the School Life app under the ‘Forms’ tab. Please then take your £10.00 
to the School Office to secure your spot!




How You Can Help 


We are always looking for new members to join our committee! Whether you’re 
interested in helping organise events, contributing ideas, or simply lending a hand, we 
would love for you to be a part of our HSA family. 


If you’re interested in joining us or want to learn more, please don’t hesitate to reach 
out. You can contact us at HSA@blanforddudley.onmicrosoft.com or you are welcome 
to attend our next HSA meeting - we hold monthly meetings at the School. Our next 
meeting is on Thursday 7th November 2024 at 3:30pm. Please report to the School 
Office at this time if you would like to attend. 


Thank you for your continued support. 


Warm regards, 


The Blanford Mere HSA Committee 
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